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Fáilte Ar Ais Ar Scoil Naíonáin Bheaga—Rang 2 

It is absolutely wonderful to have our children from the Junior Classes back in school to-

day. It lifts the heart to hear the voices of children around Holy Cross again after our 

most recent spell at home. The girls and boys were delighted 

to see their friends this morning. They tucked into a hot choc-

olate and treat and really enjoyed the bunting, balloons and 

general excitement! Many sincere thanks to Carina, Paul and 

Louise for having our school ship-shape for everyone coming 

back. The place looks super and everything was in place to 

ensure that we are as safe as possible while at school—go 

raibh míle maith agaibh.  
 

We really miss the boys and girls from the Senior end of school. I know that 

they are doing terrific work at home still and we can’t wait for the 15th to 

have them back at school with us again. We will of course make sure they 

don’t miss out on a treat when they get back in! 
 

If you have not completed the Return to School Declara-

tion Form on Aladdin for your child please do so as soon 

as possible—this is very important. 

If you choose for your child to wear a mask in school please drop her/his teacher a note 

to let him/her know. 

Beir bua is beannacht, 

Mr. Mac Mathúna 

 

3 Holy Cross Boys Raising Funds for Charity with Naomh Olaf GAA Club  

Well done to James Cummins, Thomas Gibbons and Taegun Lee who were busy on a 

charity drive over the past few weeks raising much-needed funds for LauraLynn with 

their football team from Naomh Olaf GAA Club—maith sibh lads!! 


